FAIRBANKS NORTH STAR BOROUGH BOARD OF EDUCATION

RESOLUTION 2023 -13
IN APPRECIATION FOR THE DEDICATION AND PROFESSIONALISM OF ALL DISTRICT STAFF

WHEREAS, American Education Week is an opportune time to recognize that the Fairbanks North Star
Borough School District educators -teachers, support staff, principals, and administrators- have shown
exemplary dedication and professionalism in meeting the unique challenges and opportunities
throughout the past couple of years; and

WHEREAS, the public education of students is an important part of our growing community; and

WHEREAS, parents have entrusted this most important job to the educators and administrators of the
Fairbanks North Star Borough School District; and

WHEREAS, education is an honorable profession that leads one to dedicate their life to mentoring and
equipping the next generation to take their place in society; and

WHEREAS, educators are lifelong learners who pursue strategies, pedagogy, methods and means to
accomplish their mission to assist students in learning; and

WHEREAS, the educators within the Fairbanks North Star Borough School District play an integral role in
preparing every student to contribute to society as a competent, confident, caring and curious citizen;
and

WHEREAS, District educators have a crucial role in supporting and advocating for all students; and

WHEREAS, the past two years, in particular, have presented educators with unexpected challenges and
situations;

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Fairbanks North Star Borough Board of Education recognizes
the efforts, responsiveness and innovations of its educators -teachers, support staff, principals and
administrators- in meeting the needs and strengths of students as they strive for success in life; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Board of Education expresses its wholehearted appreciation to all
those who work so diligently on behalf of the students and families of the Fairbanks North Star Borough.
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